
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 14 April 2020 

NOTICE 

As you all know that the lockdown period has been extended up to                

3 May 2020. All the students are directed to contact the subject teachers on 

their mobile number/email or through link Grievance Redressal given in 

the college website and give your WhatsApp/mobile number and email 

address to add you in subject groups on WhatsApp/email /MOODLE 

(Modular Object-Oriented Dynamic Learning Environment), online 

teaching methods, in order to complete the ongoing courses/ syllabus. 

The link for MOODLE is provided in the college website www.mlsm.in as 

Online Learning Management System. You can access this MOODLE 

without password by using Guest login option. All your problems / queries, 

regarding subject/ syllabus, will be addressed by subject teachers through 

these online modes. When you will return after the lockdown period, we 

will be in position to conduct the final practical examination / end-

semester examinations and evaluation work on time so that the outgoing 

students can take up a job or proceed for higher studies. 

I am sure that most of our students have a laptop or smart mobile phones with 

internet connectivity and hence I do not foresee any difficulty in access the 

video lectures, notes, course contents and other tips etc provided by teachers. 

 

Stay strong, Stay healthy and Stay safe at Home. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                             Ajay Kapoor 

                                                                                                      Principal 
M. L. S. M. College 

                                                                                                              Sundernagar 
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